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It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Adams ADA exterior parking lot and sidewalk repairs 
through CSP #23-10 with Holton Houston Builders Inc in the amount of $220,000.00.  

The Texas Department of Licensing and Regulations (TDLR) has required a sidewalk ramp for the school’s new secured 
vestibule.  The current sidewalk ramp is non-compliant.  The Board-approved architect has provided specifications 
and scope of work for parking lot and sidewalk repairs to meet ADA requirements.  
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